
 

Dear Families,  

What an amazing week at Preschool we have had!  So much fun for everyone.  The children’s 
interests this week have ranged from camping in the tent to playing in the new preschool 
‘Bunnings’ store.  Everyone has settled in well and having lots of fun. 

Term 1 

Week 7 

Introducing our preschool pets  ….    

Shadow, Astro, Twinny and their babies have returned to      

preschool. 

If you are interested in having a baby guinea pig or two to take home as a forev-

er pet - please let one of us know.  We will have to find home for the babies so 

please spread the word. 

We are also seeking any food donations of green veg, any fruit or herbs to feed 

our guinea pigs.  They are probably the best fed animals in town and the children 

enjoy getting to feed them at the end of the day. 




